
 

At Brockenhurst CE Primary School our vision is to inspire, sustain and develop high quality teaching and learning;  
with excellent behaviours and safety for all, founded on Christian values. 

“Loving, Hopeful, Thankful” 

N E W S L E T T E R  :  I S S U E  1 0   1st February 2019 

   
Welcome:  School Notices: 

Dear Parents, 

If anyone has seen the snow can you please send it our way. 
The children are desperate to see some and it is certainly cold 
enough. 

As you will see we have a new Parent Governor. Can I thank 
all of the candidates who stood for election. Five is an 
impressive selection and the number of votes cast show you 
really care about who represents you within the school. I would 
like to take this opportunity to thank Kit Sturgess for all his time 
and effort over the last four years. The role is to support and 
challenge the direction of the school and he did that with 
rigour. 

As you are aware Parents Evening is approaching. This will 
again be held in the hall, with books available to collect ahead 
of your discussion – please hand these back to the teacher 
when you see them at their station. Seats will be available at 
the back of the hall and the layout will match last time. Due to 
Tuesday evening “Rock Choir” needing the hall from 7pm we 
will be vacating the hall at 6.30pm. I will be around at sign in so 
please ask me any questions or simply say hello. 

Best wishes 

 

 
J Littlewood, Head Teacher 

 • Thank you to all those of you who have already signed 
up for Parents Evening slots on 12th and 13th February 
via our school website. If you have not done so already 
the booking forms can be found at: 
https://www.brockenhurstceprimary.co.uk/page/?title=
Parents+Evening+Bookings&pid=90 

• We are pleased to inform you that following the recent 
Parent Governor Ballot, Bronya Szatkowska will be 
your new Parent Governor. Thank you to all those who 
stood as candidates in support of our school. 

•  For the latest updates on school life 
please follow us on Twitter: 
@BrockenhurstPri  

• Reuben and Mary from St Saviours Church have re-
started “Rooted” Club on a Monday lunchtime. This 
club aims to explore the Christian faith through fun 
games, stories, craft & activities. If your child would like 
to try out this free club, please encourage them to go 
to the Summer House from 12.30pm on Monday. 

• The school hall is now available to hire during the 
evening for £15 per hour. Please contact the office for 
further details. 

 

 

Reasons to Celebrate:  Important Dates: 

 • Y5 enjoyed a fantastic performance of “Joseph and the 
Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat” by students at Highcliffe 
School this week. We would like to thank Highcliffe for providing 
the transport for our children as well as the wonderful 
entertainment. 

• There was good attendance at the “Marvellous Mindful Me” 
taster session this week. We are always looking to enhance our 
offer of clubs, and well-being is important to all of us. 

 • Last week Y3/4 indoor Athletics team were 4 points off 
finishing 1st at Priestlands School. The tremendous team 
showed resilience throughout the afternoon.  

 • This week Y5/6 indoor Athletics team finished 4th. There were 
some remarkable performances, like the shot put area had to be 
extended because our throws were so big and a standing long 
jump of over 2m. This was a very talented and determined team. 

  

8th Feb 
12th Feb 
13th Feb 
15th Feb 
18th Feb 
15th March 
8th April 
23rd April 
7-8th May 
13th May 
20th  May 

 

PTA Quiz Night 
Parents Evening (3.30-6.20pm)  
Parents Evening (3.30-6.50pm)  
Inset Day 
Half-Term Holidays 
Red Nose Day 
Easter holidays begin 
Return to School for Summer term 
Y4 trip to Hooke Court 
SATS week 
Y6 Bikeability week 

Pause For Thought : 

When someone helps you, and they are struggling too, that’s not help that’s love. 
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